
If interested Contact Meabh O’Connor  

(Home School Community Liaison)  Tel: 086 3123122 

  

 

 

Maths Week for Parents 

With our ‘Maths Eyes’ we see Maths in the real 

world.  

Parents, you are invited to a ‘Maths Eyes’ 

workshop where we will take a walk around the 

local community taking some ‘Maths Eyes’ 

photographs to add questions to for the children 

to complete in school as part of Maths week. 

 
When:   Wednesday the 20th 

of October at 9.30am 

Where:  Meet at main 

entrance of the school 

Parent/Guardian event (children 

will not be attending this workshop) 


